
Volume 66, No. 35     April 9, 2025 

Club President: Kyle Smith  

Editor: Kris Fehr      

Visit us at: Dickinsonrotary.com       facebook.com/dickinsonrotary 

 

BRANDING IRON DICKINSON 

ROTARY 
ROTARY CLUB  

OF DICKINSON 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Program  

The Great Pumpkin Hunt, Robbin Schwindt, Consolidated

Today’s Meeting:  

Greeters: Erv Bren & Guy Moos 
Next meeting: Tim Brooke & Jan Murtha 

 

 Community Kindness: Cash donations for the 
12th Annual Kids Health & Safety Fair on May 

8. We collected $235 last month for the  
Dickinson High School After Prom Party. 

 

Invocation:   We give thanks for the plants 
and animals who have given themselves for 
us to enjoy together. We give thanks to our 
friends who have traveled to be with us. We 
give thanks for today. AMEN 

Paul Harris pin awarded to Rotarian Linda Steve 
 

Linda Steve received her Paul Har-
ris +3 pin from The Rotary Foun-
dation in recognition of her 
$4,000 in donations, matched by 
points by our Club, to TRF. Club 
President Kyle Smith presented 
the award. 

Today: The Great Pumpkin Hunt  
The Great Pumpkin Hunt is an annual community 
activity sponsored by Consolidated and spon-
sors. Robbin Schwindt will speak today about 
this event. 

Meet Rotarian Joe Weigand 
An avid reader at a young age, Joe 
Weigand read “Eisenhower’s Cru-
sade in Europe” when he was just 
10 years old. He graduated college 
with a political science degree. He 
wanted to go into politics, but there 
were parts he didn’t like. After 9-11 
he decided to go on stage as Theo-

dore Roosevelt. In 2012, Joe came to Medora to por-
tray Roosevelt.  Joe joined Rotary in 1991 as a charter 
secretary and has been a  Rotarian in four clubs. He 
lives and loves the Rotary motto, Service Above Self, 
and enjoys happiness and fellowship in Rotary. 

Last week: The Beginning Project 
 

Pastor Joe Ridl, Kristin Ridl and An-
na Woods spoke last week about 
their efforts to help people in need 
find resources. They hold free 
events to bring resources together 
and help those struggling with ad-
diction recovery and other immedi-
ate needs for food, housing and 
others. The volunteer board is con-
tacted by agencies seeking assistance for clients. The 
project’s greatest need is funding and support at 
events. The next event is planned for August and is in 
the planning stages. 


